
 

 

Friday 20th May 2022 
 
 
RE: Key Stage 1 disco.  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am so excited to be announcing the first Key stage 1 disco at Riverside Primary School.  
 
This disco is for pupils that are in reception, years 1 and 2. 
 
It will take place on Thursday 26th May 4.30 till 5.30pm. There will be refreshments for the children 
and Mr Jones and Miss Oviawe will be arranging the music and party dances.  
 
The cost for this is £2.50 and should be paid via parent pay 
 
You will need to collect your child from school as usual and return them in their party clothes at 4.30 
to gate 2 (the breakfast club gate.)  
 
Pick up will be via the same gate at 5.30pm. Parents will be invited to wait in the playground and the 
children will line up to be collected.  
 
If you would like your child to attend please complete the permission form.   
 
Kind regards 

  
Miss N Coull  

 
 


